
Message 

From: Linda T. Landis [linda.landis@eversource.com] 

Sent: 11/10/2017 2:57:10 PM 
To: Stein, Mark [Stein.Mark@epa.gov] 
CC: Robert A. Bersak [robert.bersak@eversource.com]; Tracy, Tim [TTRACY@balch.com]; Van Slyke, David B. 

[DVanSlyke@preti.com] 

Subject: Merrimack Station, Schiller Station, Newington Station NPDES Permit Transfer Request 
Attachments: CBV-UNIFlOWl_nhmchl-5240-2_1704_001.pdf 

Good morning, Mark. As we discussed earlier this week, I am attaching the NPDES permit transfer request for 
Merrimack Station, Schiller Station, and Newington Station (a hard copy is being sent to you as well). 
Please let me know if you need additional information. We are also happy to meet with you if it would facilitate the 
process. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Linda 

Linda T. Landis 
Senior Counsel 
Eversource Energy 
780 North Commercial Street 
Manchester, NH 03101 
603-634-2700 
Linda.landis@eversource.corn 

This electronic message contains information from Eversource Energy or its affiliates that may be confidential, 
proprietary or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information is intended to be used solely by the 
recipient(s) named. Any views or opinions expressed in this message are not necessarily those of Eversource 
Energy or its affiliates. Any disclosure, copying or distribution of this message or the taking of any action based 
on its contents, other than by the intended recipient for its intended purpose, is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system. Email 
transmission cannot be guaranteed to be error-free or secure or free from viruses, and Eversource Energy 
disclaims all liability for any resulting damage, errors, or omissions. 
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